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GLENDELL CONTINUED OPERATIONS 
– SSD 9349 & SSD 5850 MOD 4 

 

13 April 2022 

 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel for the Glendell Continued Operations Project 
has reopened public submissions after receiving new information from the Department of 
Planning and Environment (DPE) and Glencore (the Applicant).  
 
In accordance with the Commission’s ‘Additional Material’ policy, the Panel considers that it 
would be assisted by public submissions on the following new material provided to the 
Commission:  

1. Applicant’s response (Part 1) to questions taken on notice, plus two (2) attachments 
(dated 23 March 2022)  

2. Applicant’s response (Part 2) to questions taken on notice (dated 23 March 2022)  
3. Transcript from the Heritage NSW meeting (28 March 2022)  
4. DPE Response to questions on notice (30 March 2022)  

 
The Commission has reviewed Glencore’s submission, dated April 2022, responding to the 

Environmental Defenders Office’s Submission to the IPC and is of the opinion it presents no 
materially new information requiring further submissions. As such, the Panel is not seeking 

comment on the Glencore submission. 
 

Public submissions may only be made on the four (4) pieces of new information listed above 
– and must be received via email (ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au) between the release of this 
statement on Wednesday 13 April 2022 and 5pm AEST Friday 22 April 2022.  
 
This deadline will be strictly enforced, and late submissions will not be considered by the 
Panel nor uploaded to the Commission’s website.  
 
The Panel will only consider submissions received directly from the person submitting the 
comment. Campaign emails, petitions or form letters will not be considered nor uploaded to 
the Commission’s website.  
 

Submissions must specifically relate to the new material only. All relevant submissions 
received by the Commission will be published as soon as practicable after the deadline has 

passed. 
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